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Topics        

September – All about me                              

October -    Autumn                            

November - Christmas  preparation                     

December - Winter 

 

 

Term Dates              

Autumn Term – Monday 2nd September – Friday 20th 

December 2024.   Christmas Break 🎄Friday 20th December 

2024 – Monday 6th January 2025.                                                                                                                    

Spring Term – Monday 6th January – Thursday 17th April 2025.             

Easter Break 🐣 – Friday 7th April – Monday 11th April 2025.         

Summer Term – Monday 14th April - Friday 15th August 2025.  

Bank Holidays – 18th & 21st April 2025 

 

                                                                    

Welcome Back 

We would like to welcome back all 

our existing as well as new families 

after our break. We hope you had a 

fun time whatever you were up to. 

We would also like to extend our 

thanks to the families that brought 

the staff presents. We are very 

grateful. 

We have a new addition to the Bumble Bees 

family, Jenny’s son Charles and his fiancée 

Olivia, welcomed their first son Frederick to 

the world on September 11th. Both mum and 

baby are doing very well. I’m sure as you can 

imagine the first time Nanny is over the moon!!  

 

A new recruit 

Please help us welcome Grace to the team. Grace is 

a Level 3 qualified practitioner with some great 

experience under her belt. Whilst Grace is working 

part time, we are excited to have her on board and 

look forward to seeing what she brings to the 

nursery. 

Pegs 

Due to the number of children, we now have attending we 

are utilising the corridor pegs for spare clothes and welly 

boots. We hope this will alleviate the need for big 

rucksack/bags which we find difficult to house daily. 

Suitable clothing       

Please could we ask parents to bring children in 

with suitable clothing for the weather. We 

appreciate it is very changeable, but we do venture 

out every day so need appropriate clothing.                                              

Fees 

Unfortunately, once again I am having to send out another reminder that fees are due 

within 14 days of invoice. Please use your child’s name as reference and should you 

have any queries about your invoice, please contact Jess at 

bumblebeesdaynurseryhr@outlook.com                        
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